

The National Harnett High School Alumni Association, Inc. P.O. Box 1972, Dunn, NC 28335

Founded 1971 Charles L. Herring Parham H. McNeil, Jr.

August 1, 2023

Dear Alumni,

We are fast approaching the next annual NHHSA Reunion weekend on Friday, November 24 – Sunday, November 26, 2023. The activities will be held at the Dunn Community Center and the hotel is the Fairfield Inn and Suites in Dunn, NC.

We are planning some exciting events where you will have a chance to hopefully see, meet, greet and reunite with old friends and classmates. Our tentative schedule of activities follows:

Friday:

We will be recognizing alumni who have made significant contributions to the association. If you

have any suggestions, please send their names to me asap at pamassey13@nc.rr.com.

Saturday:

We will focus on specific class reunions. One class recognition will be the 60th Reunion for the Class of 1963. You can assist by sending us their names and addresses and informing them of this event. The next class recognition will be an honorary reunion suggested by a group of students who would have graduated in 1973. The persons planning this reunion are Butch Cameron, Bobby McQueen and Levert Woodward. Lastly, a Legacy Basketball Game is planned for Saturday morning at the old Harnett High School gym located on E. Johnson St., Dunn, NC.

As indicated on the registration form, in addition to the programmatic activities, delicious meals will be served, and a throwback/flashback dance will be held for your enjoyment. It is VERY important that you register as soon as possible so we can make sure that the food provider knows how many people may attend and prepare appropriately. In addition, please make your hotel reservations which you can cancel, if you decide later that you cannot attend.

Finally, we continue to grant up to five scholarships per year. It has always been our main focus to provide scholarships. Please consider giving to the scholarship program which is directed by John Fitzpatrick.

We look forward to your attendance at this next Alumni Reunion. See you there!

Perry Massey, President

Linda Sturdivant, Board Chair